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Boggs Elected PSPE Reading’s President 
 
Reading, PA - Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) is pleased 
to announce that Matthew Boggs, PE has been elected as 
the Pennsylvania Society of Professional Engineers (PSPE) 
Reading/Berks Chapter President. 
 
Matt has been actively involved in PSPE Reading’s 
organization for many years now. Matt’s primary role as 
president will be to ensure that state-wide PSPE initiatives 
are implemented in the Reading/Berks County area. Matt 
will oversee all committees that are currently focused on 
working to advance STEM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, & Mathematics) programs for students and 
professional development/CECs (Continuing Education 
Credits) for professional engineers. 
 
Upon news of Matt’s appointment, Entech’s Executive Vice President, Robert Weir, PE, 
said: 

“This is great news. Matt has taken the lead on many PSPE initiatives over 
the years, it shows that he has earned their full confidence, as he’s earned 
mine with his high-quality work and dedication over the years. 
Congratulations!” 
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